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Hi <<First Name>>! 
 

We are so thankful for you! Thank you for supporting Azar House Pregnancy
Resource Center! By lifting us up in prayer and coming alongside us to celebrate

praises, you are encouraging wonderful growth in this ministry. We couldn't do what
we do without you! 

 

Please Join Us In Celebration For These Praises:

A baby born 1 month premature is doing great!
Our Annual Banquet brought in over $30,000! We are SO thankful!
Earn While You Learn classes are going strong! Those who have been
participating prior to delivering are now returning with their beautiful
babies to continue their classes!
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One of our volunteers was able to help a pregnant woman in California
find a pregnancy resource center near her. She then visited it and had a
wonderful experience!
Baby Boutique items are being donated by the wonderful people in our
valley! Thank You!

Please Join Us In Prayer...

That those who are in need of our services will find us.
For those in our Earn While You Learn Classes
For those moms close to delivery to have a safe and healthy delivery
For new moms and dads- Recovery, good sleep and healthy babies
For those who will be attending our Volunteer Training classes in April
For the NIFLA (National Institute of Family and Life Advocates) Board
medical training occurring next month, that the trainer would get here
safely and the time would be fruitful
Prayer for Board, Staff and Volunteers and their families
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One Way You Can Help...
Our center is always evolving and passing on the gifts from our community to
the members of our community. Currently we are in need of:

Brand New Crib - In Box
Size 3 Diapers
Wipe Warmer
Jogging Stroller
Formula

To make donations, please visit our center in Room # 14 of the Etna
Community Center during business hours: 
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As a Care Net affiliate, Azar House Pregnancy Resource Center aims to provide our
community of support with interesting and relevant information. 

April Volunteer Training Dates: 
April 9-11, 6p-10p & April 16-18 6p-10p
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A Letter From Our Executive Director
Over twenty years ago I finished a degree in Human Services and wondered if God
could use me somewhere in the city I lived. I came across a friend I had not seen in
some time who told me I should volunteer at the local Pregnancy Resource Center. 
Volunteer training was just beginning and this was a good time to step in and see if it
was a fit for me. 
 
Well, as I said, that was over twenty years ago and here I am still involved in a
Pregnancy Resource Center. Over the years I have, as the spiritual opposition
seemed overwhelming at times, questioned my place and wondered if I should
continue. The opportunity to help men and women in difficult or unplanned
pregnancies always spoke louder than my doubts.  
 
I remember a time when a woman came in to a center I was working at and stated
she had to have an abortion.  I talked with her and learned her pregnancies were
difficult and she was frightened.  She decided to have an ultrasound and found she
was 10 weeks along.  Her ultrasound pictures were perfect and her baby actually
waved at her.  After educating her on abortion procedures she came to the decision,
with many tears, to carry this baby. We were so overjoyed. 
 
We prayed with her many times during that pregnancy and I remember the day she
came back and held up this precious baby and said the baby was the blessing of her
life and she couldn’t imagine being with out it.  God had answered every one of our
prayers and her delivery was perfect and problem free. 
 
I can’t tell you how many times I have watched mom’s hold up their babies and say
I’m so thankful I came in and talked to you and decided to keep my baby.  These are
the reasons why I am still in this ministry.  I have said that it gets in to your blood and
I think if you ask advocates at Azar House PRC they might say the same thing.  No
mater where you go all over this country there is probably a Pregnancy Resource
Center close by and it draws you.  
 
I was visiting my son and his family in Ohio and found there was a Pregnancy
Resource Center in their city so I went to visit.  I found caring, loving and giving
ladies ready to tell of their experiences in serving men and women just like here at
home. They were eager to pray with you and for our Center.  I think our hearts are
knit by not only the Lord Jesus but also in our desire to see those who feel abortion is
their only option given new insight. That these, given encouragement and hope and

Register

https://maggiemccaslin.typeform.com/to/YITR1v
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information, can see there are positive options waiting for them.  Not only that, but
someone to come along side of them and let them know they are not alone. 
 
This month as you pray for Azar House PRC, pray for those coming in who need our
services but also remember each Advocate who sits along side these women and
shares hope, healing and the love of Jesus. 
 
God Bless you! 
  
Sandy Snow

Did You Know...
A baby's fingerprint's are present by 9-12 weeks in the womb? 
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Azar House Pregnancy Resource Center is a 501(c)3 non-profit ministry. We are
a Christ centered ministry that desires to come along side women and men facing

pregnancy decisions and to empower them to choose life for their unborn child.

Copyright © 2019 Azar House Pregnancy Resource Center, All rights reserved. 
 
 

Our website is: 
www.azarhousesv.org 

 
Our Phone Numbers Are: 

307.883.5522 office 
307.880.2927 text 

 
Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
 

Donate
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